
Hello Forestville Families!  
 
Starting Tuesday, July 5th we will be serving free lunches to all Forestville children ages 0-18. 
This free summer meals program will take place on site at the Forestville High School Cafeteria. 
Children may eat Monday –Friday from July 5th through August 12th during the hours of 
10:30am-12:30pm. Please enter the building at the Main Entrance door by the main office lobby 
where you will be buzzed in and proceed to the cafeteria. We hope to see you all this Summer! 
 
 
For those who signed up for the summer enrichment program, we wanted to make families aware 
of our transportation schedule. Session 1 starts on Tuesday, July 5th. Morning pick up will take 
place between 7:50 am and 8:45am.  Afternoon Dismissal from the program will occur at 1pm 
with students arriving at home between 1:00 and 2:00.  Some adjustments to the schedule may be 
necessary as we progress through the summer.  If we determine an adjustment is necessary, we 
will be sure to contact families as soon as possible.  We look forward to an exciting summer of 
fun! 
  
 


